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A correction to the data tables originally published on 10 August 2022.
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Date of errata: 28 February 2023

In Chapter 4: Eating out and takeaways of the Wave 4 Key Findings report there was a spelling
error which has now been corrected. In the Awareness and Recognition of the FHRS section it
was reported that most respondents in England, Wales and Northern Ireland had heard of the
FSA when this should have been heard of the FHRS.

Ipsos and the Food Standards Agency apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.



